
From: gary long [   

Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2013 3:36 PM 
To: Newell Channa 

Subject: HR 2821A 

 
I vigorously oppose this bill. We do not need any more taxes by any other name. What this bill 
accomplishes rewards people that are not responsible. Here in Oregon we pride ourselves on being 
independent responsible people and this is just more government non voted taxes by another name. 
  
Gary Long  

 
Klamath Falls  
 




